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The The Economics of Data, Analytics, and Digital Transformation Mar 31 2020
Build a continuously learning and adapting organization that can extract
increasing levels of business, customer and operational value from the
amalgamation of data and advanced analytics such as AI and Machine Learning
Key FeaturesMaster the Big Data Business Model Maturity Index methodology to
transition to a value-driven organizational mindsetAcquire implementable
knowledge on digital transformation through 8 practical lawsExplore the
economics behind digital assets (data and analytics) that appreciate in
value when constructed and deployed correctlyBook Description In today’s
digital era, every organization has data, but just possessing enormous
amounts of data is not a sufficient market discriminator. The Economics of
Data, Analytics, and Digital Transformation aims to provide actionable
insights into the real market discriminators, including an organization’s
data-fueled analytics products that inspire innovation, deliver insights,
help make practical decisions, generate value, and produce mission success
for the enterprise. The book begins by first building your mindset to be
value-driven and introducing the Big Data Business Model Maturity Index, its
maturity index phases, and how to navigate the index. You will explore value
engineering, where you will learn how to identify key business initiatives,

stakeholders, advanced analytics, data sources, and instrumentation
strategies that are essential to data science success. The book will help
you accelerate and optimize your company’s operations through AI and machine
learning. By the end of the book, you will have the tools and techniques to
drive your organization’s digital transformation. Here are a few words from
Dr. Kirk Borne, Data Scientist and Executive Advisor at Booz Allen Hamilton,
about the book: Data analytics should first and foremost be about action and
value. Consequently, the great value of this book is that it seeks to be
actionable. It offers a dynamic progression of purpose-driven ignition
points that you can act upon. What you will learnTrain your organization to
transition from being data-driven to being value-drivenNavigate and master
the big data business model maturity indexLearn a methodology for
determining the economic value of your data and analyticsUnderstand how AI
and machine learning can create analytics assets that appreciate in value
the more that they are usedBecome aware of digital transformation
misconceptions and pitfallsCreate empowered and dynamic teams that fuel your
organization’s digital transformationWho this book is for This book is
designed to benefit everyone from students who aspire to study the economic
fundamentals behind data and digital transformation to established business
leaders and professionals who want to learn how to leverage data and
analytics to accelerate their business careers.
Data Preparation for Analytics Using SAS Feb 08 2021 Written for anyone
involved in the data preparation process for analytics, Gerhard Svolba's
Data Preparation for Analytics Using SAS offers practical advice in the form
of SAS coding tips and tricks, and provides the reader with a conceptual
background on data structures and considerations from a business point of
view. The tasks addressed include viewing analytic data preparation in the
context of its business environment, identifying the specifics of predictive
modeling for data mart creation, understanding the concepts and
considerations of data preparation for time series analysis, using various
SAS procedures and SAS Enterprise Miner for scoring, creating meaningful
derived variables for all data mart types, using powerful SAS macros to make
changes among the various data mart structures, and more!
Electromagnetic Compatibility Engineering Nov 27 2019 Praise for Noise
Reduction Techniques IN electronic systems "Henry Ott has literally 'written
the book' on the subject of EMC. . . . He not only knows the subject, but
has the rare ability to communicate that knowledge to others." —EE Times
Electromagnetic Compatibility Engineering is a completely revised, expanded,
and updated version of Henry Ott's popular book Noise Reduction Techniques
in Electronic Systems. It reflects the most recent developments in the field
of electromagnetic compatibility (EMC) and noise reduction¿and their
practical applications to the design of analog and digital circuits in
computer, home entertainment, medical, telecom, industrial process control,
and automotive equipment, as well as military and aerospace systems. While
maintaining and updating the core information—such as cabling, grounding,
filtering, shielding, digital circuit grounding and layout, and ESD—that
made the previous book such a wide success, this new book includes
additional coverage of: Equipment/systems grounding Switching power supplies
and variable-speed motor drives Digital circuit power distribution and
decoupling PCB layout and stack-up Mixed-signal PCB layout RF and transient

immunity Power line disturbances Precompliance EMC measurements New
appendices on dipole antennae, the theory of partial inductance, and the ten
most common EMC problems The concepts presented are applicable to analog and
digital circuits operating from below audio frequencies to those in the GHz
range. Throughout the book, an emphasis is placed on cost-effective EMC
designs, with the amount and complexity of mathematics kept to the strictest
minimum. Complemented with over 250 problems with answers, Electromagnetic
Compatibility Engineering equips readers with the knowledge needed to design
electronic equipment that is compatible with the electromagnetic environment
and compliant with national and international EMC regulations. It is an
essential resource for practicing engineers who face EMC and regulatory
compliance issues and an ideal textbook for EE courses at the advanced
undergraduate and graduate levels.
Hands-On Artificial Intelligence for IoT Nov 07 2020 Build smarter systems
by combining artificial intelligence and the Internet of Things—two of the
most talked about topics today Key FeaturesLeverage the power of Python
libraries such as TensorFlow and Keras to work with real-time IoT
dataProcess IoT data and predict outcomes in real time to build smart IoT
modelsCover practical case studies on industrial IoT, smart cities, and home
automationBook Description There are many applications that use data science
and analytics to gain insights from terabytes of data. These apps, however,
do not address the challenge of continually discovering patterns for IoT
data. In Hands-On Artificial Intelligence for IoT, we cover various aspects
of artificial intelligence (AI) and its implementation to make your IoT
solutions smarter. This book starts by covering the process of gathering and
preprocessing IoT data gathered from distributed sources. You will learn
different AI techniques such as machine learning, deep learning,
reinforcement learning, and natural language processing to build smart IoT
systems. You will also leverage the power of AI to handle real-time data
coming from wearable devices. As you progress through the book, techniques
for building models that work with different kinds of data generated and
consumed by IoT devices such as time series, images, and audio will be
covered. Useful case studies on four major application areas of IoT
solutions are a key focal point of this book. In the concluding chapters,
you will leverage the power of widely used Python libraries, TensorFlow and
Keras, to build different kinds of smart AI models. By the end of this book,
you will be able to build smart AI-powered IoT apps with confidence. What
you will learnApply different AI techniques including machine learning and
deep learning using TensorFlow and KerasAccess and process data from various
distributed sourcesPerform supervised and unsupervised machine learning for
IoT dataImplement distributed processing of IoT data over Apache Spark using
the MLLib and H2O.ai platformsForecast time-series data using deep learning
methodsImplementing AI from case studies in Personal IoT, Industrial IoT,
and Smart CitiesGain unique insights from data obtained from wearable
devices and smart devicesWho this book is for If you are a data science
professional or a machine learning developer looking to build smart systems
for IoT, Hands-On Artificial Intelligence for IoT is for you. If you want to
learn how popular artificial intelligence (AI) techniques can be used in the
Internet of Things domain, this book will also be of benefit. A basic
understanding of machine learning concepts will be required to get the best

out of this book.
EMC for Product Designers Oct 19 2021 Tim Williams has worked for a variety
of companies as an electronic design engineer over the last 20 years. He has
monitored the progress of the EMC Directive and its associated standards
since it was first made public. He is a member of the Institution of
Electrical Engineers and now runs his own consultancy, specialising in EMC
design and training. *Save money on consultancy bills with this book
*Practical guide to implementing EMC within the product design process *The
leading professional guide to the EMC Directive -100% up-to-date and
reliable
Data Science and Big Data Analytics Sep 29 2022 Data Science and Big Data
Analytics is about harnessing the power of data for new insights. The book
covers the breadth of activities and methods and tools that Data Scientists
use. The content focuses on concepts, principles and practical applications
that are applicable to any industry and technology environment, and the
learning is supported and explained with examples that you can replicate
using open-source software. This book will help you: Become a contributor on
a data science team Deploy a structured lifecycle approach to data analytics
problems Apply appropriate analytic techniques and tools to analyzing big
data Learn how to tell a compelling story with data to drive business action
Prepare for EMC Proven Professional Data Science Certification Corresponding
data sets are available from the book’s page at Wiley which you can find on
the Wiley site by searching for the ISBN 9781118876138. Get started
discovering, analyzing, visualizing, and presenting data in a meaningful way
today!
Foundations of Electromagnetic Compatibility Apr 24 2022 There is currently
no single book that covers the mathematics, circuits, and electromagnetics
backgrounds needed for the study of electromagnetic compatibility (EMC).
This book aims to redress the balance by focusing on EMC and providing the
background in all three disciplines. This background is necessary for many
EMC practitioners who have been out of study for some time and who are
attempting to follow and confidently utilize more advanced EMC texts. The
book is split into three parts: Part 1 is the refresher course in the
underlying mathematics; Part 2 is the foundational chapters in electrical
circuit theory; Part 3 is the heart of the book: electric and magnetic
fields, waves, transmission lines and antennas. Each part of the book
provides an independent area of study, yet each is the logical step to the
next area, providing a comprehensive course through each topic. Practical
EMC applications at the end of each chapter illustrate the applicability of
the chapter topics. The Appendix reviews the fundamentals of EMC testing and
measurements.
Analytics in a Big Data World Nov 19 2021 The guide to targeting and
leveraging business opportunities using big data & analytics By leveraging
big data & analytics, businesses create the potential to better understand,
manage, and strategically exploiting the complex dynamics of customer
behavior. Analytics in a Big Data World reveals how to tap into the powerful
tool of data analytics to create a strategic advantage and identify new
business opportunities. Designed to be an accessible resource, this
essential book does not include exhaustive coverage of all analytical
techniques, instead focusing on analytics techniques that really provide

added value in business environments. The book draws on author Bart Baesens'
expertise on the topics of big data, analytics and its applications in e.g.
credit risk, marketing, and fraud to provide a clear roadmap for
organizations that want to use data analytics to their advantage, but need a
good starting point. Baesens has conducted extensive research on big data,
analytics, customer relationship management, web analytics, fraud detection,
and credit risk management, and uses this experience to bring clarity to a
complex topic. Includes numerous case studies on risk management, fraud
detection, customer relationship management, and web analytics Offers the
results of research and the author's personal experience in banking, retail,
and government Contains an overview of the visionary ideas and current
developments on the strategic use of analytics for business Covers the topic
of data analytics in easy-to-understand terms without an undo emphasis on
mathematics and the minutiae of statistical analysis For organizations
looking to enhance their capabilities via data analytics, this resource is
the go-to reference for leveraging data to enhance business capabilities.
Information Storage and Management Oct 31 2022 The new edition of a
bestseller, now revised and update throughout! This new edition of the
unparalleled bestseller serves as a full training course all in one and as
the world's largest data storage company, EMC is the ideal author for such a
critical resource. They cover the components of a storage system and the
different storage system models while also offering essential new material
that explores the advances in existing technologies and the emergence of the
"Cloud" as well as updates and vital information on new technologies.
Features a separate section on emerging area of cloud computing Covers new
technologies such as: data de-duplication, unified storage, continuous data
protection technology, virtual provisioning, FCoE, flash drives, storage
tiering, big data, and more Details storage models such as Network Attached
Storage (NAS), Storage Area Network (SAN), Object Based Storage along with
virtualization at various infrastructure components Explores Business
Continuity and Security in physical and virtualized environment Includes an
enhanced Appendix for additional information This authoritative guide is
essential for getting up to speed on the newest advances in information
storage and management.
Presenting Data: How to Communicate Your Message Effectively May 26 2022 A
clear easy-to-read guide to presenting your message using statistical data
Poor presentation of data is everywhere; basic principles are forgotten or
ignored. As a result, audiences are presented with confusing tables and
charts that do not make immediate sense. This book is intended to be read by
all who present data in any form. The author, a chartered statistician who
has run many courses on the subject of data presentation, presents numerous
examples alongside an explanation of how improvements can be made and basic
principles to adopt. He advocates following four key ‘C’ words in all
messages: Clear, Concise, Correct and Consistent. Following the principles
in the book will lead to clearer, simpler and easier to understand messages
which can then be assimilated faster. Anyone from student to researcher,
journalist to policy adviser, charity worker to government statistician,
will benefit from reading this book. More importantly, it will also benefit
the recipients of the presented data. ‘Ed Swires-Hennessy, a recognised
expert in the presentation of statistics, explains and clearly describes a

set of “principles” of clear and objective statistical communication. This
book should be required reading for all those who present statistics.’
Richard Laux, UK Statistics Authority ‘I think this is a fantastic book and
hope everyone who presents data or statistics makes time to read it first.’
David Marder, Chief Media Adviser, Office for National Statistics, UK ‘Ed’s
book makes his tried-and-tested material widely available to anyone
concerned with understanding and presenting data. It is full of interesting
insights, is highly practical and packed with sensible suggestions and nice
ideas that you immediately want to try out.’ Dr Shirley Coleman, Principal
Statistician, Industrial Statistics Research Unit, School of Mathematics and
Statistics, Newcastle University, UK
EMC at Component and PCB Level Aug 17 2021 This book provides the knowledge
and good design practice for the design or test engineer to take the
necessary measures to improve EMC performance and therefore the chance of
achieving compliance, early on in the design process. There are many
advantages for both the component supplier and consumer, of looking at EMC
at component and PCB level. For the suppliers, not only will their products
have the competitive edge because they have known EMC performance, but they
will be prepared should EMC compliance become mandatory in the future. For
consumers it is a distinct advantage to know how a component will behave
within a system with regard to EMC. Shows how to achieve EMC compliance
early on in the design process Provides the knowledge to trace system EMC
performance problems Follows best design practices
Cognitive Computing and Big Data Analytics Mar 24 2022 A comprehensive
guide to learning technologies that unlock the value in big data Cognitive
Computing provides detailed guidance toward building a new class of systems
that learn from experience and derive insights to unlock the value of big
data. This book helps technologists understand cognitive computing's
underlying technologies, from knowledge representation techniques and
natural language processing algorithms to dynamic learning approaches based
on accumulated evidence, rather than reprogramming. Detailed case examples
from the financial, healthcare, and manufacturing walk readers step-by-step
through the design and testing of cognitive systems, and expert perspectives
from organizations such as Cleveland Clinic, Memorial Sloan-Kettering, as
well as commercial vendors that are creating solutions. These organizations
provide insight into the real-world implementation of cognitive computing
systems. The IBM Watson cognitive computing platform is described in a
detailed chapter because of its significance in helping to define this
emerging market. In addition, the book includes implementations of emerging
projects from Qualcomm, Hitachi, Google and Amazon. Today's cognitive
computing solutions build on established concepts from artificial
intelligence, natural language processing, ontologies, and leverage advances
in big data management and analytics. They foreshadow an intelligent
infrastructure that enables a new generation of customer and context-aware
smart applications in all industries. Cognitive Computing is a comprehensive
guide to the subject, providing both the theoretical and practical guidance
technologists need. Discover how cognitive computing evolved from promise to
reality Learn the elements that make up a cognitive computing system
Understand the groundbreaking hardware and software technologies behind
cognitive computing Learn to evaluate your own application portfolio to find

the best candidates for pilot projects Leverage cognitive computing
capabilities to transform the organization Cognitive systems are rightly
being hailed as the new era of computing. Learn how these technologies
enable emerging firms to compete with entrenched giants, and forwardthinking established firms to disrupt their industries. Professionals who
currently work with big data and analytics will see how cognitive computing
builds on their foundation, and creates new opportunities. Cognitive
Computing provides complete guidance to this new level of human-machine
interaction.
Management Information Systems Jun 02 2020 Management Information Systems
provides comprehensive and integrative coverage of essential new
technologies, information system applications, and their impact on business
models and managerial decision-making in an exciting and interactive manner.
The twelfth edition focuses on the major changes that have been made in
information technology over the past two years, and includes new opening,
closing, and Interactive Session cases.
The Human Face of Big Data Jan 28 2020 The authors invited more than 100
journalists worldwide to use photographs, charts and essays to explore the
world of big data and its growing influence on our lives and society.
Testing for EMC Compliance Oct 26 2019 The Keep It Simple (KISS) philosophy
is the primary focus of this book. It is written in very simple language
with minimal math, as a compilation of helpful EMI troubleshooting hints.
Its light-hearted tone is at odds with the extreme seriousness of most
engineering reference works that become boring after a few pages. This text
tells engineers what to do and how to do it. Only a basic knowledge of math,
electronics, and a basic understanding of EMI/EMC are necessary to
understand the concepts and circuits described. Once EMC troubleshooting is
demystified, readers learn there are quick and simple techniques to solve
complicated problems a key aspect of this book. Simple and inexpensive
methods to resolve EMI issues are discussed to help generate unique ideas
and methods for developing additional diagnostic tools and measurement
procedures. An appendix on how to build probes is included. It can be a fun
activity, even humorous at times with bizarre techniques (i.e., the sticky
finger probe).
Cloud and Virtual Data Storage Networking Jul 28 2022 The amount of data
being generated, processed, and stored has reached unprecedented levels.
Even during the recent economic crisis, there has been no slow down or
information recession. Instead, the need to process, move, and store data
has only increased. Consequently, IT organizations are looking to do more
with what they have while supporting gr
Information Storage and Management Aug 29 2022 The spiraling growth of
digital information makes the ISM book a "must have" addition to your IT
reference library. This exponential growth has driven information management
technology to new levels of sophistication and complexity, exposing a skills
gap that challenge IT managers and professionals alike. The ISM book,
written by storage professionals from EMC Corporation, takes an ‘open’
approach to teaching information storage and management, focusing on
concepts and principles – rather that product specifics – that can be
applied in all IT environments The book enables existing and aspiring IT
professionals, students, faculty, and those simply wishing to gain deeper

insight to this emerging pillar of IT infrastructure to achieve a
comprehensive understanding of all segments of information storage
technology. Sixteen chapters are organized into four sections. Advanced
topics build upon the topics learned in previous chapters. Section 1,
"Information Storage and Management for Today’s World": Four chapters cover
information growth and challenges, define a storage system and its
environment, review the evolution of storage technology, and introduce
intelligent storage systems. Section 2, "Storage Options and Protocols": Six
chapters cover the SCSI and Fibre channel architecture, direct-attached
storage (DAS), storage area networks (SANs), network-attached storage (NAS),
Internet Protocol SAN (IP-SAN), content-addressed storage (CAS), and storage
virtualization. Section 3, "Business Continuity and Replication": Four
chapters introduce business continuity, backup and recovery, local data
replication, and remote data replication. Section 4, "Security and
Administration": Two chapters cover storage security and storage
infrastructure monitoring and management. The book’s supplementary web site
provides up-to-date information on additional learning aids and storage
certification opportunities.
STORAGE NETWORKS EXPLAINED: BASIC AND APPLICATIONS OF FIBRE CHANNEL SAN,
NAS, ISCSI AND INFINIBAND Jun 22 2019 Market_Desc: The book provides basic
application information key for systems administrators, database
administrators and managers who need to know about the networking aspects of
their systems. As well as systems architects, network managers, information
management directors and decision makers.This book also supports
applications for graduate students and other relevant courses in the field.
Special Features: · Hot topic that will become increasingly important in the
coming years· First book to focus on using rather than building storage
networks, and how to solve problems· Looking beyond technology and showing
the With CD benefits of storage networks· Covers fibre channel SAN, Network
Attached Storage, iSCSI and InfiniBand technologies· Contains several case
studies (e.g. the example of a travel portal, protecting a critical
database)· Endorsed by the Storage Networking Industry Association· Written
by very experienced professionals who tailored the book specifically to meet
customer needs About The Book: The authors have hands-on experience of
network storage hardware and software, they teach customers about concrete
network storage products, they understand the concepts behind storage
networks, and show customers how storage networks address their business
needs. They know which questions their readers will ask and what they need
to know to do their day-to-day job as efficiently as possible, both those
with no SAN experience and those with SAN experience.
Web Services: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Jul 24 2019
Web service technologies are redefining the way that large and small
companies are doing business and exchanging information. Due to the critical
need for furthering automation, engagement, and efficiency, systems and
workflows are becoming increasingly more web-based. Web Services: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is an innovative reference source
that examines relevant theoretical frameworks, current practice guidelines,
industry standards and standardization, and the latest empirical research
findings in web services. Highlighting a range of topics such as cloud
computing, quality of service, and semantic web, this multi-volume book is

designed for computer engineers, IT specialists, software designers,
professionals, researchers, and upper-level students interested in web
services architecture, frameworks, and security.
Big Data Analytics with R Jan 10 2021 Utilize R to uncover hidden patterns
in your Big Data About This Book Perform computational analyses on Big Data
to generate meaningful results Get a practical knowledge of R programming
language while working on Big Data platforms like Hadoop, Spark, H2O and
SQL/NoSQL databases, Explore fast, streaming, and scalable data analysis
with the most cutting-edge technologies in the market Who This Book Is For
This book is intended for Data Analysts, Scientists, Data Engineers,
Statisticians, Researchers, who want to integrate R with their current or
future Big Data workflows. It is assumed that readers have some experience
in data analysis and understanding of data management and algorithmic
processing of large quantities of data, however they may lack specific
skills related to R. What You Will Learn Learn about current state of Big
Data processing using R programming language and its powerful statistical
capabilities Deploy Big Data analytics platforms with selected Big Data
tools supported by R in a cost-effective and time-saving manner Apply the R
language to real-world Big Data problems on a multi-node Hadoop cluster,
e.g. electricity consumption across various socio-demographic indicators and
bike share scheme usage Explore the compatibility of R with Hadoop, Spark,
SQL and NoSQL databases, and H2O platform In Detail Big Data analytics is
the process of examining large and complex data sets that often exceed the
computational capabilities. R is a leading programming language of data
science, consisting of powerful functions to tackle all problems related to
Big Data processing. The book will begin with a brief introduction to the
Big Data world and its current industry standards. With introduction to the
R language and presenting its development, structure, applications in real
world, and its shortcomings. Book will progress towards revision of major R
functions for data management and transformations. Readers will be introduce
to Cloud based Big Data solutions (e.g. Amazon EC2 instances and Amazon RDS,
Microsoft Azure and its HDInsight clusters) and also provide guidance on R
connectivity with relational and non-relational databases such as MongoDB
and HBase etc. It will further expand to include Big Data tools such as
Apache Hadoop ecosystem, HDFS and MapReduce frameworks. Also other R
compatible tools such as Apache Spark, its machine learning library Spark
MLlib, as well as H2O. Style and approach This book will serve as a
practical guide to tackling Big Data problems using R programming language
and its statistical environment. Each section of the book will present you
with concise and easy-to-follow steps on how to process, transform and
analyse large data sets.
Handbook of Aerospace Electromagnetic Compatibility Feb 29 2020 A
comprehensive resource that explores electromagnetic compatibility (EMC) for
aerospace systems Handbook of Aerospace Electromagnetic Compatibility is a
groundbreaking book on EMC for aerospace systems that addresses both
aircraft and space vehicles. With contributions from an international panel
of aerospace EMC experts, this important text deals with the testing of
spacecraft components and subsystems, analysis of crosstalk and field
coupling, aircraft communication systems, and much more. The text also
includes information on lightning effects and testing, as well as guidance

on design principles and techniques for lightning protection. The book
offers an introduction to E3 models and techniques in aerospace systems and
explores EMP effects on and technology for aerospace systems. Filled with
the most up-to-date information, illustrative examples, descriptive figures,
and helpful scenarios, Handbook of Aerospace Electromagnetic Compatibility
is designed to be a practical information source. This vital guide to
electromagnetic compatibility: • Provides information on a range of topics
including grounding, coupling, test procedures, standards, and requirements
• Offers discussions on standards for aerospace applications • Addresses
aerospace EMC through the use of testing and theoretical approaches Written
for EMC engineers and practitioners, Handbook of Aerospace Electromagnetic
Compatibility is a critical text for understanding EMC for aerospace
systems.
A Survivor's Guide to R Aug 24 2019 Focusing on developing practical R
skills rather than teaching pure statistics, Dr. Kurt Taylor Gaubatz’s A
Survivor’s Guide to R provides a gentle yet thorough introduction to R. The
book is structured around critical R tasks, and focuses on applied
knowledge, rather than abstract concepts. Gaubatz’s easy-to-read approach
helps students with little or no background in statistics or programming to
develop real-world R skills through straightforward coverage of R objects
and functions. Focusing on real-world data, the challenges of dataset
construction, and the use of R’s powerful graphing tools, the guide is
written in an accessible, sympathetic, even humorous style that ensures
students acquire functional R skills they can use in their own projects and
carry into their work beyond the classroom.
Big Data Analytics Sep 17 2021 A handy reference guide for data analysts
and data scientists to help to obtain value from big data analytics using
Spark on Hadoop clusters About This Book This book is based on the latest
2.0 version of Apache Spark and 2.7 version of Hadoop integrated with most
commonly used tools. Learn all Spark stack components including latest
topics such as DataFrames, DataSets, GraphFrames, Structured Streaming,
DataFrame based ML Pipelines and SparkR. Integrations with frameworks such
as HDFS, YARN and tools such as Jupyter, Zeppelin, NiFi, Mahout, HBase Spark
Connector, GraphFrames, H2O and Hivemall. Who This Book Is For Though this
book is primarily aimed at data analysts and data scientists, it will also
help architects, programmers, and practitioners. Knowledge of either Spark
or Hadoop would be beneficial. It is assumed that you have basic programming
background in Scala, Python, SQL, or R programming with basic Linux
experience. Working experience within big data environments is not
mandatory. What You Will Learn Find out and implement the tools and
techniques of big data analytics using Spark on Hadoop clusters with wide
variety of tools used with Spark and Hadoop Understand all the Hadoop and
Spark ecosystem components Get to know all the Spark components: Spark Core,
Spark SQL, DataFrames, DataSets, Conventional and Structured Streaming,
MLLib, ML Pipelines and Graphx See batch and real-time data analytics using
Spark Core, Spark SQL, and Conventional and Structured Streaming Get to
grips with data science and machine learning using MLLib, ML Pipelines, H2O,
Hivemall, Graphx, SparkR and Hivemall. In Detail Big Data Analytics book
aims at providing the fundamentals of Apache Spark and Hadoop. All Spark
components – Spark Core, Spark SQL, DataFrames, Data sets, Conventional

Streaming, Structured Streaming, MLlib, Graphx and Hadoop core components –
HDFS, MapReduce and Yarn are explored in greater depth with implementation
examples on Spark + Hadoop clusters. It is moving away from MapReduce to
Spark. So, advantages of Spark over MapReduce are explained at great depth
to reap benefits of in-memory speeds. DataFrames API, Data Sources API and
new Data set API are explained for building Big Data analytical
applications. Real-time data analytics using Spark Streaming with Apache
Kafka and HBase is covered to help building streaming applications. New
Structured streaming concept is explained with an IOT (Internet of Things)
use case. Machine learning techniques are covered using MLLib, ML Pipelines
and SparkR and Graph Analytics are covered with GraphX and GraphFrames
components of Spark. Readers will also get an opportunity to get started
with web based notebooks such as Jupyter, Apache Zeppelin and data flow tool
Apache NiFi to analyze and visualize data. Style and approach This step-bystep pragmatic guide will make life easy no matter what your level of
experience. You will deep dive into Apache Spark on Hadoop clusters through
ample exciting real-life examples. Practical tutorial explains data science
in simple terms to help programmers and data analysts get started with Data
Science
Big Data, Big Innovation Mar 12 2021 A practical guide to leveraging your
data to spur innovation and growth Your business generates reams of data,
but what do you do with it? Reporting is only the beginning. Your data holds
the key to innovation and growth – you just need the proper analytics. In
Big Data, Big Innovation: Enabling Competitive Differentiation Through
Business Analytics, author Evan Stubbs explores the potential gold hiding in
your un-mined data. As Chief Analytics Officer for SAS Australia/New
Zealand, Stubbs brings an industry insider's perspective to guide you
through pattern recognition, analysis, and implementation. Big Data, Big
Innovation: Enabling Competitive Differentiation Through Business Analytics
details a groundbreaking approach to ensuring your company's upward
trajectory. Use this guide to leverage your customer information, financial
reports, performance metrics, and more to build a rock-solid foundation for
future growth. Build an effective analytics team, and empower them with the
right tools Learn how big data drives both evolutionary and revolutionary
innovation, and who should be responsible Identify data collection and
analysis opportunities and implement action plans Design the platform that
suits your company's current and future needs Quantify performance with
statistics, programming, and research for a more complete picture of
operations Effective management means combining data, people, and analytics
to create a synergistic force for innovation and growth. If you want your
company to move forward with confidence, Big Data, Big Innovation: Enabling
Competitive Differentiation Through Business Analytics can show you how to
use what you already have and acquire what you need to succeed.
The Challenger Sale Sep 25 2019 THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER: OVER HALF A
MILLION COPIES SOLD In The Challenger Sale, Matthew Dixon and Brent Adamson
share the secret to sales success: don't just build relationships with
customers. Challenge them What's the secret to sales success? If you're like
most business leaders, you'd say it's fundamentally about relationships and you'd be wrong. The best salespeople don't just build relationships with
customers. They challenge them. Matthew Dixon, Brent Adamson, and their

colleagues at CEB have studied the performance of thousands of sales reps
worldwide. And what they discovered may be the biggest shock to conventional
sales wisdom in decades. The Challenger Sale argues that classic
relationship-building is the wrong approach. Every sales rep in the world
falls into one of five distinct profiles, and while all of these types of
reps can deliver average performance, only one - the Challenger - delivers
consistently high performance. Instead of bludgeoning customers with facts
and features, Challengers approach customers with insights about how they
can save or make money. They tailor their message to the customer's specific
needs. They are assertive, pushing back when necessary and taking control of
the sale. Any sales rep, once equipped with the right tools, can drive
higher levels of customer loyalty and, ultimately, greater growth. Matthew
Dixon and Brent Adamson are managing directors with CEB's Sales Executive
Council in Washington, D.C. www.executiveboard.com www.thechallengersale.com
Exam Ref 70-410 Installing and Configuring Windows Server 2012 R2 (MCSA)
Jul 04 2020 Fully updated for Windows Server 2012 R2! Prepare for Microsoft
Exam 70-410 - and help demonstrate your real-world mastery of implementing
and configuring core services in Windows Server 2012 R2. Designed for
experienced IT professionals ready to advance their status, Exam Ref focuses
on the critical thinking and decision making acumen needed for success at
the MCSA level. Focus on the expertise measured by these objectives: Install
and configure servers Configure server roles and features Configure Hyper-V
Deploy and configure core network services Install and administer Active
Directory Create and manage Group Policy This Microsoft Exam Ref: Organizes
its coverage by exam objectives. Features strategic, what-if scenarios to
challenge you.
Getting Started with Data Science Feb 20 2022 Master Data Analytics HandsOn by Solving Fascinating Problems You’ll Actually Enjoy! Harvard Business
Review recently called data science “The Sexiest Job of the 21st Century.”
It’s not just sexy: For millions of managers, analysts, and students who
need to solve real business problems, it’s indispensable. Unfortunately,
there’s been nothing easy about learning data science–until now. Getting
Started with Data Science takes its inspiration from worldwide best-sellers
like Freakonomics and Malcolm Gladwell’s Outliers: It teaches through a
powerful narrative packed with unforgettable stories. Murtaza Haider offers
informative, jargon-free coverage of basic theory and technique, backed with
plenty of vivid examples and hands-on practice opportunities. Everything’s
software and platform agnostic, so you can learn data science whether you
work with R, Stata, SPSS, or SAS. Best of all, Haider teaches a crucial
skillset most data science books ignore: how to tell powerful stories using
graphics and tables. Every chapter is built around real research challenges,
so you’ll always know why you’re doing what you’re doing. You’ll master data
science by answering fascinating questions, such as: • Are religious
individuals more or less likely to have extramarital affairs? • Do
attractive professors get better teaching evaluations? • Does the higher
price of cigarettes deter smoking? • What determines housing prices more:
lot size or the number of bedrooms? • How do teenagers and older people
differ in the way they use social media? • Who is more likely to use online
dating services? • Why do some purchase iPhones and others Blackberry
devices? • Does the presence of children influence a family’s spending on

alcohol? For each problem, you’ll walk through defining your question and
the answers you’ll need; exploring how others have approached similar
challenges; selecting your data and methods; generating your statistics;
organizing your report; and telling your story. Throughout, the focus is
squarely on what matters most: transforming data into insights that are
clear, accurate, and can be acted upon.
Storage Optimization with Unity All-Flash Array May 02 2020 Learn
deployment and configuration of Unity Storage DESCRIPTION Dell EMC Unity is
a powerful midrange storage array with high-performance and deployment
flexibility; it is available in the Hybrid model and All-Flash model. This
solution is recommended for a mixed workload environment, remote office, and
small-sized deployment. Unity systems are designed to have simple and easy
implementation, configuration, and administration. In this book, the reader
will get an overview of Dell EMC Unity Hybrid and All-Flash storage. This
book includes seven chapters, wherein you will learn the hardware
installation of Unity storage and UnityVSA deployment, storage provisioning,
data protection, and data replication across two Unity systems. The reader
will also learn how to migrate Block data to Dell EMC Unity storage from the
source storage using a data migration methodology. KEY FEATURES ? Overview
of Dell EMC Unity Hybrid and All-Flash storage ? Deployment of Dell EMC
Unity storage and UnityVSA ? Management of Dell EMC Unity storage ? Data
protection on EMC Unity storage ? Data replication across EMC Unity storage
? Data Migration across EMC Unity storage WHAT WILL YOU LEARN By the end of
the book, you will have knowledge of various features of Dell EMC Unity
storage, e.g., deployment, storage provisioning, and data protection and
replication. Finally, you will learn a different migration methodology to
migrate data to Unity storage from the source storage. WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR
The book is intended for anyone wanting to learn the plan and design of Dell
EMC Unity storage. Storage administrators and architects, in particular, can
learn about storage provisioning, data protection, and data migration in
this book. Table of Contents 1. Dell EMC Unity Overview 2. Dell EMC Unity
Installation 3. Dell EMC Unity Administration and Management 4. Dell EMC
Unity Data Protection 5. Dell EMC Unity Replication 6. Host Connectivity of
Dell EMC Unity 7. Data Migration to Dell EMC Unity
EMC and the Printed Circuit Board Jul 16 2021 This accessible, new
reference work shows how and why RF energy iscreated within a printed
circuit board and the manner in whichpropagation occurs. With lucid
explanations, this book enablesengineers to grasp both the fundamentals of
EMC theory and signalintegrity and the mitigation process needed to prevent
an EMCevent. Author Montrose also shows the relationship between time
andfrequency domains to help you meet mandatory compliancerequirements
placed on printed circuit boards. Using real-world examples the book
features: Clear discussions, without complex mathematical analysis, offlux
minimization concepts Extensive analysis of capacitor usage for
variousapplications Detailed examination of components characteristics with
variousgrounding methodologies, including implementation techniques An indepth study of transmission line theory A careful look at signal integrity,
crosstalk, andtermination
Big Data Fundamentals Jun 14 2021 “This text should be required reading for
everyone in contemporary business.” --Peter Woodhull, CEO, Modus21 “The one

book that clearly describes and links Big Data concepts to business
utility.” --Dr. Christopher Starr, PhD “Simply, this is the best Big Data
book on the market!” --Sam Rostam, Cascadian IT Group “...one of the most
contemporary approaches I’ve seen to Big Data fundamentals...” --Joshua M.
Davis, PhD The Definitive Plain-English Guide to Big Data for Business and
Technology Professionals Big Data Fundamentals provides a pragmatic, nononsense introduction to Big Data. Best-selling IT author Thomas Erl and his
team clearly explain key Big Data concepts, theory and terminology, as well
as fundamental technologies and techniques. All coverage is supported with
case study examples and numerous simple diagrams. The authors begin by
explaining how Big Data can propel an organization forward by solving a
spectrum of previously intractable business problems. Next, they demystify
key analysis techniques and technologies and show how a Big Data solution
environment can be built and integrated to offer competitive advantages.
Discovering Big Data’s fundamental concepts and what makes it different from
previous forms of data analysis and data science Understanding the business
motivations and drivers behind Big Data adoption, from operational
improvements through innovation Planning strategic, business-driven Big Data
initiatives Addressing considerations such as data management, governance,
and security Recognizing the 5 “V” characteristics of datasets in Big Data
environments: volume, velocity, variety, veracity, and value Clarifying Big
Data’s relationships with OLTP, OLAP, ETL, data warehouses, and data marts
Working with Big Data in structured, unstructured, semi-structured, and
metadata formats Increasing value by integrating Big Data resources with
corporate performance monitoring Understanding how Big Data leverages
distributed and parallel processing Using NoSQL and other technologies to
meet Big Data’s distinct data processing requirements Leveraging statistical
approaches of quantitative and qualitative analysis Applying computational
analysis methods, including machine learning
Data Analytics for IT Networks Jun 26 2022 Use data analytics to drive
innovation and value throughout your network infrastructure Network and IT
professionals capture immense amounts of data from their networks. Buried in
this data are multiple opportunities to solve and avoid problems, strengthen
security, and improve network performance. To achieve these goals, IT
networking experts need a solid understanding of data science, and data
scientists need a firm grasp of modern networking concepts. Data Analytics
for IT Networks fills these knowledge gaps, allowing both groups to drive
unprecedented value from telemetry, event analytics, network infrastructure
metadata, and other network data sources. Drawing on his pioneering
experience applying data science to large-scale Cisco networks, John Garrett
introduces the specific data science methodologies and algorithms network
and IT professionals need, and helps data scientists understand contemporary
network technologies, applications, and data sources. After establishing
this shared understanding, Garrett shows how to uncover innovative use cases
that integrate data science algorithms with network data. He concludes with
several hands-on, Python-based case studies reflecting Cisco Customer
Experience (CX) engineers’ supporting its largest customers. These are
designed to serve as templates for developing custom solutions ranging from
advanced troubleshooting to service assurance. Understand the data analytics
landscape and its opportunities in Networking See how elements of an

analytics solution come together in the practical use cases Explore and
access network data sources, and choose the right data for your problem
Innovate more successfully by understanding mental models and cognitive
biases Walk through common analytics use cases from many industries, and
adapt them to your environment Uncover new data science use cases for
optimizing large networks Master proven algorithms, models, and
methodologies for solving network problems Adapt use cases built with
traditional statistical methods Use data science to improve network
infrastructure analysisAnalyze control and data planes with greater
sophistication Fully leverage your existing Cisco tools to collect, analyze,
and visualize data
Big Data Dec 29 2019 Leverage big data to add value to your business Social
media analytics, web-tracking, and other technologies help companies acquire
and handle massive amounts of data to better understand their customers,
products, competition, and markets. Armed with the insights from big data,
companies can improve customer experience and products, add value, and
increase return on investment. The tricky part for busy IT professionals and
executives is how to get this done, and that's where this practical book
comes in. Big Data: Understanding How Data Powers Big Business is a complete
how-to guide to leveraging big data to drive business value. Full of
practical techniques, real-world examples, and hands-on exercises, this book
explores the technologies involved, as well as how to find areas of the
organization that can take full advantage of big data. Shows how to
decompose current business strategies in order to link big data initiatives
to the organization’s value creation processes Explores different value
creation processes and models Explains issues surrounding operationalizing
big data, including organizational structures, education challenges, and new
big data-related roles Provides methodology worksheets and exercises so
readers can apply techniques Includes real-world examples from a variety of
organizations leveraging big data Big Data: Understanding How Data Powers
Big Business is written by one of Big Data's preeminent experts, William
Schmarzo. Don't miss his invaluable insights and advice.
IBM SPSS Modeler Essentials Dec 09 2020 Get to grips with the fundamentals
of data mining and predictive analytics with IBM SPSS Modeler About This
Book Get up–and-running with IBM SPSS Modeler without going into too much
depth. Identify interesting relationships within your data and build
effective data mining and predictive analytics solutions A quick, easy–tofollow guide to give you a fundamental understanding of SPSS Modeler,
written by the best in the business Who This Book Is For This book is ideal
for those who are new to SPSS Modeler and want to start using it as quickly
as possible, without going into too much detail. An understanding of basic
data mining concepts will be helpful, to get the best out of the book. What
You Will Learn Understand the basics of data mining and familiarize yourself
with Modeler's visual programming interface Import data into Modeler and
learn how to properly declare metadata Obtain summary statistics and audit
the quality of your data Prepare data for modeling by selecting and sorting
cases, identifying and removing duplicates, combining data files, and
modifying and creating fields Assess simple relationships using various
statistical and graphing techniques Get an overview of the different types
of models available in Modeler Build a decision tree model and assess its

results Score new data and export predictions In Detail IBM SPSS Modeler
allows users to quickly and efficiently use predictive analytics and gain
insights from your data. With almost 25 years of history, Modeler is the
most established and comprehensive Data Mining workbench available. Since it
is popular in corporate settings, widely available in university settings,
and highly compatible with all the latest technologies, it is the perfect
way to start your Data Science and Machine Learning journey. This book takes
a detailed, step-by-step approach to introducing data mining using the de
facto standard process, CRISP-DM, and Modeler's easy to learn “visual
programming” style. You will learn how to read data into Modeler, assess
data quality, prepare your data for modeling, find interesting patterns and
relationships within your data, and export your predictions. Using a single
case study throughout, this intentionally short and focused book sticks to
the essentials. The authors have drawn upon their decades of teaching
thousands of new users, to choose those aspects of Modeler that you should
learn first, so that you get off to a good start using proven best
practices. This book provides an overview of various popular data modeling
techniques and presents a detailed case study of how to use CHAID, a
decision tree model. Assessing a model's performance is as important as
building it; this book will also show you how to do that. Finally, you will
see how you can score new data and export your predictions. By the end of
this book, you will have a firm understanding of the basics of data mining
and how to effectively use Modeler to build predictive models. Style and
approach This book empowers users to build practical & accurate predictive
models quickly and intuitively. With the support of the advanced analytics
users can discover hidden patterns and trends.This will help users to
understand the factors that influence them, enabling you to take advantage
of business opportunities and mitigate risks.
Mining of Massive Datasets Dec 21 2021 Now in its second edition, this book
focuses on practical algorithms for mining data from even the largest
datasets.
SCSP SNIA Certified Storage Professional All-in-One Exam Guide (Exam
S10-110) Aug 05 2020 This effective self-study guide offers 100% coverage of
the challenging SCSP SNIA Certified Storage Professional exam Take the SCSP
SNIA Certified Storage Professional exam with complete confidence using the
information contained in this comprehensive exam preparation package. To aid
in study, each chapter includes “Exam Tips” sections that highlight key
information and point out potential pitfalls and detailed examples
illustrate real-world applications. Exercises and practice questions
throughout reinforce key information and facilitate retention. Fulfilling
the promise of the All-in-One series, this comprehensive reference serves as
a study tool AND a valuable on-the-job reference that will serve you well
beyond the exam. SCSP SNIA Certified Storage Professional All-in-One Exam
Guide (Exam S10-110) features practice questions that match those on the
actual SCSP exam in content, format, and style. • Fully covers every topic
on the SCSP SNIA Certified Storage Professional exam • Written by a leading
expert in storage networking • Valuable appendix contains a complete,
accurate practice exam
EMC Analysis Methods and Computational Models Oct 07 2020 Describes and
illustrates various modeling techniques which are applicable to the area of

EMC and includes material previously available only in international reports
or other hard-to-obtain references. Electromagnetic topology, lumpedparameter circuit models, the radiation process, scalar diffraction theory
for apertures, transmission line modeling, and models for shielding are
among the topics discussed. The accompanying disk contains four programs
based on the models developed in the text and can be used to calculate
diverse transmission line responses.
Foundations of Electromagnetic Compatibility May 14 2021 There is currently
no single book that covers the mathematics, circuits, and electromagnetics
backgrounds needed for the study of electromagnetic compatibility (EMC).
This book aims to redress the balance by focusing on EMC and providing the
background in all three disciplines. This background is necessary for many
EMC practitioners who have been out of study for some time and who are
attempting to follow and confidently utilize more advanced EMC texts. The
book is split into three parts: Part 1 is the refresher course in the
underlying mathematics; Part 2 is the foundational chapters in electrical
circuit theory; Part 3 is the heart of the book: electric and magnetic
fields, waves, transmission lines and antennas. Each part of the book
provides an independent area of study, yet each is the logical step to the
next area, providing a comprehensive course through each topic. Practical
EMC applications at the end of each chapter illustrate the applicability of
the chapter topics. The Appendix reviews the fundamentals of EMC testing and
measurements.
Enterprise Analytics Apr 12 2021 Normal 0 false false false
MicrosoftInternetExplorer4 The Definitive Guide to Enterprise-Level
Analytics Strategy, Technology, Implementation, and Management Organizations
are capturing exponentially larger amounts of data than ever, and now they
have to figure out what to do with it. Using analytics, you can harness this
data, discover hidden patterns, and use this knowledge to act meaningfully
for competitive advantage. Suddenly, you can go beyond understanding “how,
when, and where” events have occurred, to understand why – and use this
knowledge to reshape the future. Now, analytics pioneer Tom Davenport and
the world-renowned experts at the International Institute for Analytics
(IIA) have brought together the latest techniques, best practices, and
research on analytics in a single primer for maximizing the value of
enterprise data. Enterprise Analytics is today’s definitive guide to
analytics strategy, planning, organization, implementation, and usage. It
covers everything from building better analytics organizations to gathering
data; implementing predictive analytics to linking analysis with
organizational performance. The authors offer specific insights for
optimizing supply chains, online services, marketing, fraud detection, and
many other business functions. They support their powerful techniques with
many real-world examples, including chapter-length case studies from
healthcare, retail, and financial services. Enterprise Analytics will be an
invaluable resource for every business and technical professional who wants
to make better data-driven decisions: operations, supply chain, and product
managers; product, financial, and marketing analysts; CIOs and other IT
leaders; data, web, and data warehouse specialists, and many others.
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) –
Seventh Edition and The Standard for Project Management (BRAZILIAN

PORTUGUESE) Sep 05 2020 PMBOK&® Guide is the go-to resource for project
management practitioners. The project management profession has
significantly evolved due to emerging technology, new approaches and rapid
market changes. Reflecting this evolution, The Standard for Project
Management enumerates 12 principles of project management and the PMBOK&®
Guide &– Seventh Edition is structured around eight project performance
domains.This edition is designed to address practitioners' current and
future needs and to help them be more proactive, innovative and nimble in
enabling desired project outcomes.This edition of the PMBOK&®
Guide:•Reflects the full range of development approaches (predictive,
adaptive, hybrid, etc.);•Provides an entire section devoted to tailoring the
development approach and processes;•Includes an expanded list of models,
methods, and artifacts;•Focuses on not just delivering project outputs but
also enabling outcomes; and• Integrates with PMIstandards+™ for information
and standards application content based on project type, development
approach, and industry sector.
Think Like a Data Scientist Jan 22 2022 Summary Think Like a Data Scientist
presents a step-by-step approach to data science, combining analytic,
programming, and business perspectives into easy-to-digest techniques and
thought processes for solving real world data-centric problems. Purchase of
the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from
Manning Publications. About the Technology Data collected from customers,
scientific measurements, IoT sensors, and so on is valuable only if you
understand it. Data scientists revel in the interesting and rewarding
challenge of observing, exploring, analyzing, and interpreting this data.
Getting started with data science means more than mastering analytic tools
and techniques, however; the real magic happens when you begin to think like
a data scientist. This book will get you there. About the Book Think Like a
Data Scientist teaches you a step-by-step approach to solving real-world
data-centric problems. By breaking down carefully crafted examples, you'll
learn to combine analytic, programming, and business perspectives into a
repeatable process for extracting real knowledge from data. As you read,
you'll discover (or remember) valuable statistical techniques and explore
powerful data science software. More importantly, you'll put this knowledge
together using a structured process for data science. When you've finished,
you'll have a strong foundation for a lifetime of data science learning and
practice. What's Inside The data science process, step-by-step How to
anticipate problems Dealing with uncertainty Best practices in software and
scientific thinking About the Reader Readers need beginner programming
skills and knowledge of basic statistics. About the Author Brian Godsey has
worked in software, academia, finance, and defense and has launched several
data-centric start-ups. Table of Contents PART 1 - PREPARING AND GATHERING
DATA AND KNOWLEDGE Philosophies of data science Setting goals by asking good
questions Data all around us: the virtual wilderness Data wrangling: from
capture to domestication Data assessment: poking and prodding PART 2 BUILDING A PRODUCT WITH SOFTWARE AND STATISTICS Developing a plan Statistics
and modeling: concepts and foundations Software: statistics in action
Supplementary software: bigger, faster, more efficient Plan execution:
putting it all together PART 3 - FINISHING OFF THE PRODUCT AND WRAPPING UP
Delivering a product After product delivery: problems and revisions Wrapping

up: putting the project away
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